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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Extension of deadline: Submission of information on best practices for sustainable wildlife 

management and views on areas that require complementary guidance 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

Reference is made to notification 2023-121, in which Parties, other Governments, indigenous 

peoples and local communities, women and youth and relevant organizations were invited to submit views 

on best practices for sustainable wildlife management and information on areas that might require 

complementary guidance, pursuant to  SBSTTA recommendation 25/7.  

I wish to thank those that have already submitted their views and invite those who have not yet done 

so, to submit their views as soon as possible.  Furthermore, I am pleased to inform you that the deadline to 

submit comments and contributions has been extended to 31 January 2024.  Please note that submissions 

should be sent through an official letter addressed to the Executive Secretary by e-mail to 

secretariat@cbd.int . It would be most appreciated if submissions could be provided in a Word processing 

format and not in PDF. 

Please accept, Sir, Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

(Signed) David Cooper 

                                 Acting Executive Secretary 
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